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February 2018 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
Re:  Royal Berkshire 3K Mini Marathon and Royal Berkshire 10K 

 Sunday 20th May 2018 – 9:30am 
 

As a result of the successful number of competitors from The Holt School in previous years, we 
are again encouraging girls and boys to get involved in the Royal Berkshire 3K School 
Challenge or 10km race on Sunday 20th May.  The Mini Marathon is a 3km race and as a 
school we are trying to encourage as many students and staff as possible to enter the event.  
Any students who are over 15 will be able to enter the 10km race if they wish. Details of the 
website are below and students just need to select The Holt School from the drop down menu 
when they enter.   
 
All races are chip timed and this year there will be an official school challenge with awards for 
individuals and whole school sporting effort and participation.  There will be awards for the first 
three girls and boys in each category as well as awards for the first three schools based-upon 
the top three combined running times. There will also be a Schools Participation Award for the 
school with the greatest representation in 2018.  I am confident that we can be a strong 
contender for this award.   
 
Students will have to make their own way to the event and parents/guardians will be 
responsible for them throughout the event.  However, Miss Godfrey will be there on the day to 
support and is also running in the 10km event herself. 
 
It would be great if you and your son or daughter would be interested in taking part in what is a 
fantastic event.  All runners will receive a medal and t-shirt when they finish. 
 
Website address: http://www.royalberks10k.com/ 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the event in May. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Anna Godfrey 
Acting Head of Physical Education Department 
The Holt School 
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